

PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT

OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

April 15, 2024

TO:

Josh Hamlin

Director of Budget and Policy Analysis Division

THRU:

Stanley A. Earley Director SAE

Office of Management and Budget

FROM:

Renee Battle-Brooks, Director

Office of Human Rights

RE:

Second Round FY 2025 Proposed Budget Responses

During the Staff Review, OHR requested that a follow-up question would be needed to their response to question #22 b. The agency mentioned that the number of participants is difficult to capture for certain events.

1. For question 22.b., is it safe to assume that these were in-person events?

The events co-hosted and facilitated by the Human Trafficking Division and organizations that are part of the Prince George's County Human Trafficking Task Force (PGCHTTF) have been a combination of in-person and virtual.

2. If so, is there a number of participants per event that the Human Trafficking Division holds?

Based on the data collected during FY 2024, the Human Trafficking Division and the PGCHTTF have reached a total of 1,615 participants, 537 of whom participated in our virtual events and 1,078 of whom participated in our inperson events.